
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Letter of Support - Cold Lake Public Library - 2020 Community Facility 
Enhancement Program (CFEP) Grant  
 

Meeting Date: February 11, 2020  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
The Cold Lake Public Library are seeking a letter of support to accompany their 
Community Facility Enhancement program (CFEP) Grant Application.  The Cold Lake 
Public Library are applying for funds to upgrade the ceiling lighting in the children’s area 
of the library. 
 

Background: 
The current ceiling lighting in the children’s area of the Cold Lake Public Library have 
been in place for over twenty (20) years, and are no longer suitable, nor safe. 
 

Specifics on the grant application can be found at: 
 
https://www.alberta.ca/community-facility-enhancement-program.aspx/ 
 
Alternatives: 
Council may consider the following options: 

1. Motion to provide a letter of support 
2. Defeat a motion to provide a letter of support 

Recommended Action: 
That Council authorize the letter of support to the Cold Lake Library Board to 
accompany their Community Facility Enhancement Program (CFEP) Grant Application 
to upgrade the ceiling lighting in the children’s area of the library. 
 

Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
No 
 

Submitted by: 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 

https://www.alberta.ca/community-facility-enhancement-program.aspx/

